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 Our Ref:  EBA/lha 

 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Sport Science Polo-Shirt 

As a Department, we are continually striving to raise the profile of Physical Education within the 
Academy.  We would like to offer your child the opportunity to purchase a Sport Science polo-shirt, which 
can be worn during both Sport Science practical and Core Physical Education lessons. 

The shirt will be turquoise in colour and have the Academy logo on the front along with your child’s 
initials (No more than 3 letters).  Across the shoulders on the back will be ‘Sport Science’.  The cost of 
the polo-shirt will be £14 and is available in 3 sizes: small, medium and large. 

If you would like to order a BTEC Sport polo-shirt, please complete the attached reply slip and make the 
payment on-line via the Academy website. If you are having problems accessing the online payment 
system please email Kathryn.davis@clf.uk who will be able to assist you. 

Payment should be received no later than Wednesday 19th October 2022. 

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss details further, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
email e.swanton@clf.uk  

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium we may be able to provide some financial assistance with the 
cost. Please contact the finance team for further details via email finance@clf.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elliott Swanton 
Subject Leader for Physical Education 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete and return to the Finance Office by Wednesday 19th October 2022. 

Student Name: ……………………………. Tutor Group: …………………..  Year Group: ………………. 

☐           I would like to order a Sport Science polo-shirt/s for my child. 

☐    I have made payment via the online system    

 

Size (please circle)  Small Medium    Large          Students Initials (max three letters) 

 

Signed: ……………………………………….... (Parent/Carer)      Date: …………………………….. 
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